Great British Rail Sale 2

Please see below the letter I have received from the Minister concerning rail
ticket sales.

Dear Colleague
Great British Rail Sale 2

On Tuesday 23 January we are launching the second Great British Rail Sale,
following the success of the last sale in 2022, offering over a million rail
tickets for passengers across Britain at up to 50 per cent off. Passengers
can buy tickets between 23 to 29 January for travel from 30 January to 15
March.

The rail sale will offer passengers significant savings on journeys across
England and Wales, as well as on journeys between England and Scotland —
allowing people to visit different places, connect with friends and loved
ones, and get out and about around the country.

The last sale in 2022 previously saw over 1.3 million tickets sold, saving
around £7 million for passengers, according to industry estimates.

It was also great news for the railway too. Industry estimates suggest the
sale generated over £3 million in additional revenue and helped bring
passengers back to rail. The Great British Rail Sale is just one part of how
we're improving the passenger experience, encouraging better value fares and
helping to grow revenue on the railways.

As you'll also be aware, ASLEF have recently called rolling strikes between
30th Jan and 5th Feb, with each operator striking for one day, coinciding
with the first week of travel dates for the sale. Additionally, LNER drivers
will strike the whole working week between the 5th and 9th of February.
Operators will not offer sale tickets on strike days, including any
additional dates should they be announced by ASLEF. However, with the travel
window extending to the 15th March, there will be plenty of opportunity for
your constituents to take advantage of discounts.

It’s very disappointing to see ASLEF continuing to target those who travel to
work, school or important medical appointments by train.

ASLEF is now the only rail union that is continuing to strike while refusing
to put a fair and reasonable offer to its members. The offer that remains on
the table would bring the average train driver’s salary up to £65,000.

The ASLEF leadership should do the right thing and let their members decide
their own future, instead of deciding it for them.

The Government has also made it clear to train operators that they should be
ready to use the Minimum Service Levels regulations, a tool the Government
has provided to reduce the impact of rail strikes on passengers.

The discount will be available on selected Advance or Off peak tickets from


http://www.government-world.com/great-british-rail-sale-2/

participating train companies. Your constituents can find tickets and more
information by visiting: www.nationalrail.co.uk/railsale.

Yours ever,
HUW MERRIMAN MP

MINISTER OF STATE FOR TRANSPORT



